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Fair Work Commission approves new Enterprise Agreement 
for Parklea Correctional Staff 
The Fair Work Commission (FWC) has approved 
a new ‘greenfields’ enterprise agreement for 
correctional staff at Parklea Correctional Centre. 

The approval process was delayed, in part, due to 
concerns raised by FWC regarding the NSW 
Government’s handling of contractual 
arrangements and, in particular, whether the 
transition from GEO to MTC/Broadspectrum 
amounted to a ‘transfer of business’ under the Fair 
Work Act 2009.  

The new enterprise agreement negotiated by the 
CPSU NSW matches the previous GEO 
enterprise agreement on all core conditions and 
provides for future pay rises in line with the NSW 
public sector wages policy. 

FWC’s approval of the new enterprise agreement 
means that employment arrangements covered by 
the instrument are now fully enforceable. Click 
HERE for a copy of the agreement. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information on your rights at work, you 
can contact your local delegates: 

» Brian Kirk 

» Mark Ward 

» Sau Tagaloa 

Our membership services centre on  
1300 772 679, or a member our industrial team:  

A/Industrial Manager – Thane Pearce 
tpearce@psa.asn.au  

Organiser – David McCauley 
dmccauley@psa.asn.au  

Not a member? JOIN today! 
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